1947 Integral Seeks Writers

There will be a meeting of all persons interested in writing for the 1947 Integral Thursday, Dec. 12, at 5 p.m. in the Integral office, according to Jim Brophy, co-editor. The Integral office is located on the fourth floor, second entrance, then the Integral office is located on the fourth floor, second entrance, then the Integral of the second entrance. Chapin Hall.

Positions are open for all types Positions are open for all types of writers and all data will be supplied the writers so there will be no "digging" for facts. At the meeting the newly-formed staff will decide upon several important questions about the new book. All persons experienced and inexpendent of the control of the ienced, will be welcomed, said the

Several deadlines have been set. All seniors who have had their pictures taken for the graduate section at Marshall Studios must have the proof they select back at the studio before the Christmas vacation. Alsofi the graduate's questionaires should be turned in to box 76 in the post office before the end of this week. If these two deadlines are not met, the staff cannot be responsible for omissions from the graduate section.

Foreign Students Start New IIT Organization

Making foreign students feel more at home by aiding them in adapting themselves to the American way of life, and promoting their sport and social activities on the IIT campus, are two of the main objectives of the recently organized IIT For-eign Students Association.

At the first meeting of the group Bruce Clark Mendonca, Brazil EE, was elected president. Other offi-cers elected by the 25 members are, vice president, Branko Beck, Vene-

vice president, Branko Beck, Venezuela; secretary, Fernando Santos Rocha, Brazil EE; social and sports chairman, Almaula Chitaranjan, India, Ch.E. and treasurer, Pierre Krakowski, Belgium Arch.

Movies titled "Young Uruguay", "New Era in India" and "Venezuela" will be shown at Foreign Student's next meeting to be held Friday, December 13 at 5 p.m. in the Lounge. There will be members of the association present from each of these countries to elaborate on of these countries to elaborate on the films. All students and members

the films. All students and members of the faculty are invited to attend. Riccardo's Restaurant will be the scene of a dinner for the members of the association which will be held Friday, December 20. All interested in attending should contact Miss Cohen in 305 Chapin for complete details. complete details.

Any foreign students in the eve-ning division interested in the group or any of its activities are requested to contact Mr. Elmquist in the Registrar's office Monday, Wednes-day and Friday evenings between 6

Frosh to Meet Advisors

There will be a meeting of all Freshmen with their advisors in the auditorium from 12 to 1 p.m. on Thursday, December 19, according to Ed Arends, head of the Student Advisors. The object of the meet-ing will be to discuss any problems and answer any questions on stu-dent activities and organizations which have arisen during the past

CAFETERIA (Continued from page 5)

least equal to prices of similar establishments except in the case of milk. Milk, the subject of most objections, is one cent higher on a half-pint or two cents on a pint, than George Williams or North Park. The price of milk at a profit making organization, however, is three cents higher on a half-pint or six cents on a pint.

In an effort to improve service, John Makielski, president of the ITSA, stated that the ITSA has placed a complant box in the cafe-teria for a period of two weeks and all are asked to take time to place criticism, both good and bad, in the box which is located near the door.

HT ASCE Chapter Holds Informal Get-together

The HT chapter of the American Society of Civil Engineers held their first informal fellowship smoker of the term, last Friday night in the Student Union Lounge.

One of the highlights of the party was the pledging of seven men to Chi Epsilon, National Civil En-

ginsdring honorary fraternity. The informal get-together also featured music, cards, bull sessions and renents opens to all ASCE mem-

Expressing extreme satisfaction at the enthusiastic turnout, president Henry Hawry said that he hoped that it would be possible to have more such gatherings in the near future.

Phi Lambda Pledges Chosen

Pledges to Phi Lambda Unsilos, honorary chemical fraternity, can be distinguished by the iron pipe in their hands, the flask around their necks, and the large replica of the fraternity key dangling at their

These men were present at an examination held last Wednesday

Greatings From the Registrar's Office!

The Registrar's Office urges students to get their mid-term below-grade notices now. Over 600 notices are left, maybe you are the lucky one!

evening in Chapin Hall. After the exam, refreshments were served to the actives and pledges.

